
 

 Chatham Snowsports Centre 
 
Following updated advice from HM Government on the new guidelines for outdoor 
facilities we will be open from Thursday 1st April 2020 
 
The Centres’ team remains grateful for your support of the business throughout this 
period of closure.  
 
Please be aware we will still be operating to the current Government guidelines.  
 
Covid-19 guide to navigating the Centre: 

• We ask that face masks are worn by those aged 12+ and not exempt, when 
inside the building and when queuing for activities such as tobogganing.  

• We can only accept bookings for 6 or less. The rule #6 still applies. 

• There is a one-way system around the building, you enter through the main 
entrance, collect your pre-booked tickets and go through ski hire to the 
activity areas. 

• The changing area will be outside ski hire, no changing or congregating is 
allowed in ski hire up to 12th April. 

• The downstairs toilets are open and checked and cleaned regularly.  

• There are multiple hand sanitising stations around the centre. 

• If you are on a lesson, please wait outside ski hire with your equipment and 
the instructor will meet you out there 

• You can still hire equipment; we clean and sanitise our equipment after each 
use. 

• The Alpine Lodge café will not be open until the 12th April then for takeaway 
and outdoor service only. 

• To allow for social distancing, we will be limiting the number of people using 
the toboggan run per hour. Pre booking is essential.   

• Sno-tubing is a maximum of 10 which ensures social distancing are measures 
in place 

• When finished with hire equipment, we ask you place the equipment on the 
bench outside ski hire.   

• Exit is via the side gate  

 
 Enjoy your visit with us 

 
The Team @ Chatham Snowsports Centre 


